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Mountain Drive, Mount Pocono, Pa. 18344
(717)839-6796

January 15, 1982

Mr. Kermit Geary
RD #4 Box 321
Walnutport, Pa. 1808&&

Dear Mr. Geadry,

This will confirm vour reception of WPCN Pocono 96 per your letter
of January 8, 1982,

We are currently operating at 250 watts non-directional due to @
vandalism incident on Nov. 15, 1981 in which we lost two of our
four towers. This will be a temporary arrangement until re-con-

struction of our antenna system is completed, hopefully within
the next two months.

Thank you for your continued interest in our ststaion,

Very, truly_yours,

Stephen Steinis,
Chief Operator



